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Ms. Darr,

I write to support the application by Patria Fielding, owner, for landmark designation of 1829
and 1831 Brownsboro Rd. Ms. Fielding is a passionate preservationist who will ensure that
"the twins," as we know them, are preserved. This designation is also hopefully one step
toward National Register listing and tax credit opportunities.

The Draft Designation Report is well-researched and written and makes the case for landmark
designation of both structures and the property. It is gratifying to see structures that housed
workers recognized as such and also that the unique design of the twins, in an otherwise
common form that most shotgun houses take, is recognized.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
Leslie Barras

Clifton Neighborhood
2133 Frankfort Ave, Unit 70
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